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(Department) 
To:  Library Board of Trustees 

From:  Peg Checkai-Library Director 

Date: 5/8/2025 

Subject: Addition of cameras in strategic locations and modifying current views 

inside facility 

 

Background 

Jamie and I met with a representative from Complex Solutions regarding adding 

cameras and modifying recording angles to cameras already installed inside and 

outside of the facility. I hope to have a proposal by the scheduled meeting 

Budget Goal  

Financial Impact 

Funds would come from donations or construction account 

Recommendation  

I wasn’t expecting to have to upgrade the server so this cost is higher than expected. I believe 

more cameras need to be added but I can cut the number down. Any additional cameras would 

require an upgrade to the server. 

 


